
11
1(Tue)

capr@office.hiroshima-u.ac.jp

16:30〜17:30
※ This event may be cancelled depending on the situation of the COVID-19

Hiroshima University

１F, Student Plaza

Limited to 30 people
(First come, First served)

※ Wearing masks, disinfecting hands, and maintaining physical distance during the meeting

Student Plaza

Center for Academic Practice and Resources

Contact Us

Join us
Scan the QR code
Closing：10/30(Sun)  

The Student Staff at the Center for Academic Practice and 
Resources will assist you with any concern that you may 
have regarding your learnings such as how to write a report 
or how to ask questions during classes.
Find solutions and clues with the Student Staff!
Click here for more information about 
reservation of online consultation and others.

A place for communication 
with Hiroshima University students!
⚫ You can participate if you are in the first or    

second year, transfer students, Master and     
Doctor in the first or second year students. 

⚫ Expand the circle of your relations. 
⚫ Talk about your study and daily life problems.
⚫ Collect information around the campus. 
If you have any question, ask the Student Staff of 
the graduate students in this event!
We also have student staffs who can speak English 
and Chinese, so please join us!


